A.S.B. Bulletin 9/18/17 —Monday
Readers: Alyzea Deputron and Abby Thao

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

This Friday is Club Rush during lunch. We will have everything from Taco Trucks to Jamba Juice, to
Lollicups to everything in between. By Tuesday your teachers will have a menu to be placed in their
rooms. Please check out everything our clubs have to offer and see how much money you'll need to
bring. Remember, Friday will be a 1 hour lunch from 11:15-12:15.

Students, we have given every opportunity we can to get you an ID. From this moment on, it is your
responsibility to go get an ID from Mrs. Johnson in the library on your own time. You are expected to
wear your ID around your neck with a lanyard at all times. If you need a replacement ID, go see Mrs.
Johnson as well.

At lunch on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays, you'll notice Stagg High has it's very own radio show
broadcast through UpUp Radio. Each week, if a student votes on their favorite teacher, they are eligible
for a prize. This last week’s winner was Laurie Soares who voted for Mr. Tankersley. Laurie, come by K1
after school on Wednesday to claim your free movie ticket. Who will be this week’s winner?

The Homework Center is open. Homework Center is in the library every Monday/Wednesday/Thursday
from 2:30-4. You must be working or you will be asked to leave.

A reminder that the student store and library are open at lunch time Mondays, Wednesdays, and
Thursdays. In the library you will find the Student Store, the textbook room, computers for homework,
and coming soon will be a gaming area.

Seniors, if you need your senior portraits taken still, come to the library at lunch during open hours and
get the information from Coach Berg regarding Flashbacks. This information will also be available in the
main office.

Seniors, the Paint the Senior Walk is happening Monday and Tuesday after school. $5 per square.

Seniors, on Tuesday our representative from Herff Jones will be coming into your government classes to
discuss everything you’ll need to purchase for graduation and your senior year. Don’t be absent.

Attention Freshmen and Sophomore Boy’s Basketball players, if you’re not playing a fall sport, our fall ball
open gym has begun after school. Come see Coach Dawson in M3, Coach Berg in K1, or come to the
gym after school if you have any questions.



Sign-Ups are NOW being taken for the following; College Presentations, College Application Workshops,
Financial Aid and ASVAB for information check out the Career Center

For ACT'’s - Sept. 22" is the deadline date to sign up for the Oct. 28™.
Fee Waivers are available, please see the Career Center if you need help registering.

Seniors Cash for College night is coming up October 26"...... A workshop all about Financial Aid please
come to the Career Center to sign-up.

Here are the home athletic events this week:

Thursday 09/21
Tennis vs. Edison @ 3:30p

Volleyball vs. Central Valley HS @ 4:00p/5:00p/6:00p

Today we celebrate the letter E in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Excellence with a quote from Henry
Ward Beecher:

“We should not judge people by their peak of excellence; but by the distance they have traveled from
the point where they started.”

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!



